Bethel Bulkhead
To Extend 400 ¥Ft.

(I'rom Bethel City News)

BETHEL, (Speciah— The
city council of Bethel has
approved the work and ma
terial cost of extending the
seawall about 400 more feet
downriver.  The project is
expected to be started some-
time this month.

The City has already con-
structed  the  building  of
more than 2,000 feet of sea-
wall through local funds and
from financial help from the
State. Recently, an engineer
from the Corps of Engincers
predicted  the wall  would
last five or s1x years without
appreciable damage.

The Corps is presently re
opening its study of the pro-
ject to see if it can be made
a permanent structure

Charles  Degnan,  local
Neighhorhood  Youth  Corps
director, has indicated that
his agency may be able to
supply some  labor for the
project if and when a city
NYC program is begun.



